Dear Families,

The following is a list of supplies I would like my students to have at the start of the new school year.

- © One twenty four pack of #2 Pencils
- © Two twelve packs of Crayola colored pencils
- © Two twenty four packs of Crayola crayons
- © One ten pack of Crayola Markers
- © Two boxes of tissues
- © Two glue sticks
- © A backpack or bag
- © A lunch container for snack or lunch
- © One Sponge to be used for our handwriting program

Throughout the year the class will need:

- © sandwich sized zipper bags
- © Mr. Clean Magic Eraser Plus
- © baby wipes
- © Clorox Wipes

I encourage you to sign your child up for the summer reading program, at the town library. It's a great program to keep your child reading all summer long.

I hope you have a wonderful and restful summer vacation. I look forward to working with your child.

See you in August!



Sincerely, Miss Welch